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I Amber Cook strongly oppose HB3932. Beaver management should remain science-

based, not legislatively driven. This bill ignores the expertise of wildlife biologists and 

the need for balanced, effective management strategies. Beavers play a vital role in 

ecosystems, but unchecked populations can cause significant damage to 

infrastructure, waterways, and private property. Proper management, including 

responsible trapping, is essential to maintaining ecological balance while mitigating 

conflicts. Decisions should be guided by science and practical experience, not 

political pressure. 

 


